
 

 
 

Agenda Item 3(a) 
June 7/22 Board Meeting 

 
Progress In Identifying A Fall 2022 Date For CAFII 25th Anniversary Celebration, When Insurance Regulators 
and Policy-Makers Will Be In Toronto 
 

From: Brendan Wycks <brendan.wycks@cafii.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 17, 2022 8:22 AM 
To: Tony Toy <Tony.Toy@fsrao.ca> 
Cc: Keith Martin <Keith.Martin@cafii.com>; Raseema Alam <Raseema.Alam@fsrao.ca>; Munir Chagpar 
<Munir.Chagpar@fsrao.ca>; Adrienne Warner <Adrienne.Warner@fsrao.ca> 
Subject: CAFII 25th Anniversary Celebration 
  
Hi, Tony. 
  
Just following up to see if you have any update for us at CAFII, after the brief meeting which Keith and I 
had with you and Raseema on April 22, i.e. about our Board’s decision to defer our plans to hold an in-
person CAFII 25th Anniversary Celebration in Toronto on June 7 and to move that event to the Fall of this 
year, in the hopes of being able to hold it on the evening of a date on which CCIR, and possibly CISRO as 
well, would be holding an in-person meeting of its/their members in Toronto. 
  
Have plans been firmed up to move ahead with Regulators Week in Charlottetown in late October? Or is 
there still a chance that the CCIR and CISRO meetings at the end of that week might be held in Toronto 
instead? 
  
Alternatively, have you firmed up any date(s) for in-person Stakeholder Meetings in Toronto in 
November around the new CCIR Strategic Plan? 
  
We have a CAFII Executive Operations Committee meeting this afternoon at 2:00 p.m. and it would be 
great if you could get back to us with whatever update you have – even if it’s “no firm decisions have yet 
been made” – before then. 
  
Thanks and best regards,   
  
Brendan Wycks, BA, MBA, CAE 
Co-Executive Director 
Canadian Association of Financial Institutions in Insurance 
Brendan.wycks@cafii.com  
T: 647.218.8243 
Alternate T:  647.361.9465 
www.cafii.com 
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From: Tony Toy <Tony.Toy@fsrao.ca>  
Sent: May-17-22 8:29 AM 
To: Brendan Wycks <brendan.wycks@cafii.com> 
Cc: Keith Martin <Keith.Martin@cafii.com>; Raseema Alam <Raseema.Alam@fsrao.ca>; Adrienne 
Warner <Adrienne.Warner@fsrao.ca> 
Subject: RE: CAFII 25th Anniversary Celebration 
 
Hi Brendan, 
  
The fall meetings are expected to be held the week of October 17, where CCIR meets on the 20th and 
21st. 
  
We are confirming whether it will be virtual or in-person. This will depend on members’ ability to travel. 
If in person, looking likely to be held in Toronto. 
  
Tony Toy 
Policy Manager 
Canadian Council of Insurance Regulators 
National Regulatory Coordination Branch 
Financial Services Regulatory Authority (FSRA) 
T: 416.590.7257 
E: Tony.Toy@fsrao.ca 
www.fsrao.ca 
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